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COLUMBUS, OHIO – The below can be attributed to Ohio Chamber President and CEO Steve 

Stivers regarding today’s potential House vote on House Bill 435. 

“House Bill 435 infringes upon the rights of Ohio’s employers. One-size-fits-all government 
mandates limiting employer rights are not the right approach.  It is imperative that we let our 
businesses manage their workplaces free from government interference.”    
 

mailto:cwhetstone@ohiochamber.com

